
Living in much longer in the future will be of great benefit to everyone.

To what extent do you agree with the statement?

Amin

The mystery of unknown phenomena as well as what will happen in the future have 
always attracted people’s imagination who are living at present. Hence, there are many 
who regret for living in the contemporary age and not, for example, in the next 
centuries. This essay discusses whether future life is more beneficial for people or not.  

For a vast majority of people, the argument pivots, to a great degree, on the facilities 
individuals enjoy to make our life-style more comfortable. Industrialization has provided 
the human’s way of life with a great number of amenities he never experienced in 
previous decades, let alone previous centuries. Therefore, many people are more likely 
to conceive that the welfare development will rise so that humans will get in his flying 
car to go to work in the future, for instance. 

Many sociologists, on the other hand, look at the issue significantly in a significantly 
different way, arguably criticizing the attitude mentioned above. Working out the 
current troubles contemporary society is compelled to tackle with, a large group of 
experts make attempts to prove the existence of extremely disastrous conditions which 
will be brought to that of future societies. If one considers rolling with problems 
associated with future and take over-population and nuclear pollution on board, they 
will certainly prefer to live in previous generations. 

What worsens the experience of living in the future, according to numerous critics, is 
the lack of natural resources available at wellwill, today. If people continue to devour 
essential supplies to life with the current rate, regardless of what will be remaininged 
for those in the following generations, the future communitiesy will be deprived of 
natural reservoirs. Potable water is a crystal clear example in this respect.

To put in a nutshell, although many prefer seeing next centuries, in my submission, 
unknown future life is most likely to have many challenges. Those who live in the 
following centuries will definitely face problems which have never arisen for those who 
live at present.  


